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 Name and Address of Recipient:      AUGUSTA-RICHMOND COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
  535 TELFAIR ST STE 800 
   
 City, State and Zip: AUGUSTA, GA   30901  
   

  
 Recipient Point of Contact:    NANCY HE  
  
 Email: mhe@augustaga.gov
  
 Phone: 7068212581
 

 Solicitation Title:      BJA FY24 Invited to Apply- Byrne Discretionary Community Project Grants/Byrne
Discretionary Grants Program 
 

 Federal Award Amount:      $317,000.00  
 

 Federal Award Date:     8/15/24 

  
 Awarding Agency:    Office of Justice Programs

Bureau of Justice Assistance
  
 Award Type: Initial                   

  
 Statutory Authority: Department of Justice Appropriations Act, 2024 (Pub.

L. No. 118-42, 138 Stat. 25, 146-47) 

 

  
 Opportunity
Category:

Discretionary
 

  
 Assistance Listing Number: 16.753 

 Project Period Start Date:     10/1/24 
 

 Project Period End Date:     12/31/25 
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Project Description:

The Richmond County Sheriff’s Office proposes to implement a Mental Health Response
Team. The purpose is to create a co-responder effort in Richmond County, Georgia between
mental health clinicians, certified peer specialists, and law enforcement officers to assist on-
scene dealing with individuals in active mental health crises and/or who need follow-up case
management and treatment rather than placement in the criminal justice system. Project
activities include creating two co-responder teams consisting of licensed clinician, CIT-
trained deputy, and certified peer counselor to assist in dealing with people in mental health
crisis and obtaining treatment as opposed to incarceration. Expected outcomes are to reduce
the risk of serious injury or death during an emergency interaction between persons with
mental illness and law enforcement officers, provide access to mental health treatment rather
than placement in the criminal justice system, and to provide to safety, understanding and
compassion when dealing with mental health related calls for service. The co-responder team
will attempt to restore the person to a pre-crisis level. The team will also work with
community partners to provide affected individuals and support individuals with community
resources and case management.

 

For more information about this award, please contact the OJP Office of Communications at 202-307-0703 or
OJP.OCOM@ojp.usdoj.gov.
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